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This week the children have been focusing on Chinese New Year! We have been dancing like a 
dragon using a range of colourful materials, making lots of animal models using the playdough 
and creating long dragon shapes using pipe cleaners and bobbins. We have also been making 
delicious meals to celebrate in the roleplay area. The children have been watching 
programmes about how Chinese New Year is celebrated all over the world.  Yummy noodles 
have been eaten and we have learnt about traditional Chinese food. The children have been 
learning about tradtional colours worn during the celebration for good luck and discussing 
what we like to wear at home.  
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